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Mr. B. Syrovy
officer-in-Charge
United Netions Commission for
the Unification and Rehabilitation
of Korea
Saoul
Korea et

19 January 1967

‘ Dear Mr, Syrovy,

I acknowledge pro-forma your letter of 13 January 1967,
Regarding logistical support, I have received your code
cable of 18 Jenuary and noted its contents, which are
reassuring.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

C.V. Narasimhan

& Chef de Cabinet

Mr, B, Syrovy

Officer-in-Charge

United Nations Commission for
the Unification and Rehablilitation
of Korea

Seoul

Korea




LN

Wilson Center Digital Archive

P e

LS

—

Original Scan

UNITED NATIONS NATIONS UNIES

UNITED NATIONS COMMISSION FOR THE UNIFICATION AND REHABILITATION OF KOREA

Seoul, 13 January 1967

I the the National bly on
16 Jenvary at which the President will deliver his of
the Hation messege and the political parties their keynote

1§ 10 report.

the question of logistical support for the

the next session of the Commission, I have

you today in two separate cables.

kindest regards,




